Nomination Paper for the Committee of the Bournemouth & Dorset Advanced Drivers

Nominations are invited from Full Members to stand for Committee. The Nominee must be willing to stand for the Committee and must sign the nomination form. By signing the Nomination form the Nominee is affirming his/her ability and intention, if elected, to attend Committee meetings regularly. The signatures of the Proposer and Seconder are required to confirm the validity of the proposal.

Please note:

You may not stand for the Committee if the law debars you from being a Charity Trustee.

Only fully paid up members of both the Institute and of the Group, may nominate Committee Members or be nominated as Committee Members.

All Officers and the other Committee Members are retiring and are offering themselves for reelection by group full members. Those elected must become Charity Trustees of the Group. The total number of Committee Members including the Officers must not exceed twenty.

OFFICERS

Name (print)	Position	Nominated by (print & sign)	Seconded by (print & sign)	Signature of Nominee
Alan Glover*	Chair			
David Baker	Secretary			
Nigel Bailey#	Treasurer			

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Name (print)	Nominated by (print & sign)	Seconded by (print & sign)	Signature of Nominee
Matt Ames			
Chris Dale			
Richard Jolly			
Neville Kapoor			
Jane Percy			
Andy Pollard			
Mike Staton			
Chris Ward			
Sue Whitcher			

- '* Alan Glover resigned from this role in March but has now decided to offer himself for re-election as Chair from this new financial year.
- '# Nigel Bailey has offered to take over as Treasurer from Pauline Williamson who has decided to retire after many years of exacting service.

The Committee recently decided to recommend that all Trustees who take on specific roles for the Group should serve for at least three years before seeking a replacement.

This Nomination Paper must be returned to be received by me by not later than 8pm on Wednesday 27th November 2024. Any nominations received after this time and date will not be accepted. Please send the completed nomination paper to:

David Baker Group Secretary 45 Lonnen Road Colehill Wimborne BH21 7AT

or by Email to

Email: secretary@bdiam.org.uk